
 
Tips for making the Mail work for you: 
-Complete the Post Office form below which allows you to list all names and addresses that can be associated with your 
PO Box.  Check this annually.   
-Be aware of your bills, when they arrive and when they are due.  If you are missing one call the creditor, not the Post 
Office.   
-Provide your creditors with a copy of the USPS Dear Box Mail Customer letter advising the requirements for you to receive 
mail. 
 -when giving your street address add a comma and your PO Box number.  It is required to receive packages and helps in 
the event that that address is used in error.  Ex. 116 S. Baltimore St, 88.

 

Franklintown Post Office
Phone 717-432-9833
Retail Hours
Mon-Fri 12:15pm - 4:15pm
Sat 9:00am - 11:00am
Sun Closed
Last Collection Hours
Mon-Fri 4:15pm
Sat 11:00am
Sun Closed
Lobby Hours
Mon-Sun 7:00am - 7:00pm
**This is the timeframe in which the
lobby will be open for regular
access to your P.O. Box.


